
It is easy to become anxious about the current state of our world right now. If we are left just to look at that, it 
would be pretty bleak. But there is a refuge we can take from God’s word as believers in Christ. It is found in 
Philippians 4:6-7.

“Be careful (anxious) for nothing; but in every thing by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let your 
requests be made known unto God. And the peace of God, which passeth all understanding, shall keep your 

hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.”

It is these words of scripture that we work to teach our students to rely on during their daily lives.  The intent 
to walk, and pray, beside each student and invite them to welcome the Christ Child into their hearts is the 
foundation of Quakertown Christian School.  

We give thanks to God for the amazing things He has done and continues to do. We can say as a school, 
we are thankful! Thankful for God’s faithfulness, His Love, and His provision. 

As we reach the holiday,  there is so much we have to be thankful for. God has blessed us with an enrollment 
of 210 students.. The Lord has brought new staff, faculty, and volunteers. We celebrate all the Lord has done 
and now we look forward to the work ahead. There is much more work to be accomplished, but we are not 
able to do this alone.  We need you. 

Our Tuition Assistance Program makes it possible for 80% of our students to attend QCS. We, as a school, 
are hoping to provide, through your generosity, $450,000 in tuition assistance this year. We invite you to 
help by giving directly to our Tuition Assistance Program or by giving to our Legacy Tree Program, 
which is designed to help future students with tuition assistance. Annual giving is another way to 
support QCS.   Annual giving provides direct support to students and teachers on a day to day 
basis, and also helps with unforeseen things that may arise. Our Annual giving goal this year is 
$150,000. You can be a vital part of God answering our prayers to bring and provide for children 
to be here at QCS. Above all, we ask that you please add QCS to your prayer list. Pray for us 
and the work of Christ to be accomplished here at QCS. Pray for the Lord to bring in the funds 
needed to fulfill His call to provide an exceptional education within a culture of Christ-like love, 
peacemaking, and service. 

We ask that you prayerfully consider partnering with us by giving to QCS  
and investing in the kingdom of God right here in Quakertown. 

In Christ,

 

Stephen Schrag	 Thomas Greco 
Head of School  	 Director of Donor Engagement

$1000	       $500        $250         $100        $50          ___________
Accept my contribution of:

We value your gift and choice of support
General Giving	     Tuition Assistance Program          Legacy Tree

Committing to prayer support for QCS

Name: __________________________________________________ Phone: __________________________

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________

City: _________________________________________ State: ______________ Zip: ___________________

Email: ____________________________________________________________________________________

Your investment in the life of a child will pay dividends for years to come!

To make an online donation go to: quakertownchristian.org/giving

Equipping students to be leaders through an exceptional education 
within a culture emphasizing Christ-like love, peacemaking, and service.


